PESTECH

ANNOUNCEMENT
On

Application for Extension of Time in Releasing the Third Quarterly Report for Quarter ended 31
March 2023

of PESTECH (CAMBODIA) PLC.
PESTECH (CAMBODIA) PLC. (“the Company” or “PEPC”) would like to inform that the Securities and
Exchange Regulator of Cambodia had approved PEPC’s application of extension of time up to 31 May
2023 (“Application”) for releasing of PEPC’s Third Quarterly Report for the quarter ended 31 March
2023 (“Third Quarterly Report”).
Due to some public holidays in April and May 2023, the Application is to allow more time for PEPC and
the Company’s Auditors, Grant Thornton (Cambodia) Limited to review and finalize the Third Quarterly

Report.

Accordingly, PEPC will release the Third Quarterly Report on or before 31 May 2023.

Phnom Penh, 12 May 2023
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